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          Let your light shine! 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to share with you the plans for the future of Frieth CEC School. 
 
Having listened to the wants and needs of our parental community over recent years, Frieth CEC 
School has made many changes to improve our provision, including wrap-around care, Forest School, 
extra-curricular enrichment opportunities and sports provision.  
 
As a result, our school is thriving and has grown significantly in popularity. To meet this growth in 
demand, it has been necessary to go above our PAN (Published Admissions Number) of 20 over the 
last three years and we will be offering additional places to our September 2024 intake to meet 
demand.  
 
I have had a number of strategy meetings with the Governing Body to discuss how we move forward, 
and a decision has been made whereby we would like to continue to grow.  
 
As it has been 7 years since our last consultation, we are now consulting on our 2025 – 26 Admissions 
Code and have decided that we would like to increase our PAN from 20 to 28 in order to meet the 
demand of prospective parents. We will not be changing any other aspect of the admissions code. 
 
If you wish to provide feedback on our proposal please email the school on office@friethschool.co.uk 
.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martin Gosling 
Headteacher 
Frieth C.E.C. School 
01494 881554 
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